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I am writing in support of HB 3489 which will reinstate the timber severance tax in 

Oregon and support wildfire protection and prevention. Currently the largest timber 

companies are paying a fraction of the cost to protect their private land from wildfires. 

Oregonians and small woodland owners are picking up the majority of the cost. 

Reinstating the timber severance tax is a fair solution for all Oregonians. Thank you. 


